
Textbooks & Stationery 
 
2025 Stationery Lists 
 

Ordering your child’s 2025 stationery resources with Box of Books 

Due Date 8th December, 2024 

We are pleased to announce our continued engagement with Box of Books for the provision 

of digital and physical education resources for the 2025 academic year.   

The Box of Books Shop link below will take you to our our College stationery lists which are 

now open for you to complete your 2025 stationery order.   

To ensure you receive your stationery in time for the start of the school year, please place 

your order by Sunday, 8 December 2024.  For orders placed after the due date, the 

availability of items for Back to School delivery cannot be guaranteed. 

Steps to order:  

1. Visit  Box of Books Shop to log into your existing parent/guardian account or create a 

new account if it is your first purchase.    

2. Add each student, including school email if possible, and nominate school and year 

group  

3. Select the items you wish to purchase from the booklist shown  

4. Use the checkout to organise postage direct to your nominated address and 

complete payment 

For further assistance, please contact the Box of Books team through the in-app support 

function as shown below. 

Please scroll down for further information. 

 

https://shop.boxofbooks.com.au/


 

 

Textbooks 
 

 
Pick-up dates 2025 for textbooks Years 7 – 11: 
Tuesday 28th January  8:00am – 2:30pm 
Wednesday 29th January  8:00am – 2:30pm 

2nd floor I Block, next to the Library 
 

 
Marymount College operates a textbook borrowing scheme for all students in Years 7 – 12. 
 
It is the aim of the College to provide the very best available education to our children.  Up-
to-date and comprehensive textbooks, novels and workbooks are an essential ingredient in 
education.  All physical and digital textbooks are provided by the College and it is the 
responsibility of the student to look after the books they have loaned.  The College also 
provides a variety of workbooks for a range of subjects.  If any books or workbooks are lost 
or damaged, a replacement cost will apply. 
 
Core textbooks will be available for pick-up before school commences on the dates above.  
Other novels, workbooks and texts will be supplied from Texthire in the Library throughout 
the year as needed.  When students are no longer using those texts in class, change or drop 
subjects, the books should be returned promptly to Texthire.   
 
 
 
 
 
 


